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From:Helen Benham 

To:warrendoty@verizon. net 

Subject: Response to your letter 

> 

> Dear Warren . 
> 

>Thank you for your letter. dated November I, 2016. We appreciate your thoughtful 
> response to our concerns and very much want to work with the town to find a 
> solution . To that end, we engaged Larry Beals to devise a plan to situate the safety 
> buildings at an alternate location . 
> 

11/10/16, 10:16-AM 

Wednesday, Nov 9 at 3:24PM 

> Considerable time and effort were invested in creating this plan which is now complete. We would like to present it to 
you. the other selectmen , and the PSBSC on Friday November 18. Any time and place you suggest for us to meet is fine. 
If that date is 
> inconvenient, I can make myself available over the Christmas holidays but I do think 
> meeting this month would be much better 
> 

> Yours truly. 
> 
> Helen Benham 
> 
> cc: Benham Robinson 
> Lawrence Beals 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
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